
But before the first step is taken, we need to remind ourselves of the need to consuit and
to hold forth the prospect of consultation with northemn ixihabitants even in the initial formulation
of a proposai litre and in regard to other initiatives being discussed in this report. Afier ail, an
abatemnent strategy for food contamination will require the collection and study of human blood
and tissue samples. These are likely to be given ifeel>', but certaini>' fot if the initiative were
somehow banded down as a priority from on high b>' the Eight or, ini Canada, by well-intended
Ministers.

Denmark/Greenland could be invited to lead an Arctic Council working group on the
theme off food contamination. David Stone off DJAND, who is AMAP chair and who lias been
spoken with ver>' briefi>', would be the first person to contact for guidance in the coordination off
a Canadian proposai.

Basic princples ofsustainable development in the Arctic. The Arctic Council is in ne

off a bridging procedure to help manage the tradnsition from environmentai protection to
sustainable development as the overail framework for its activit>'. As matters stand, there is an
inclination among attentive NOOs to regard the transition in terms of a move from
environriental protection to a priorit>' for development. Further growth off this attitude will flot
serve the Coundil well, paxticularly among opinion-makers in Washington. In.addition, among
officiais around the region sustainable development has been regarded as something off a non-
starter in that it connotes considerably more ambitious, expensive, and possibi>' unworkable


